
 

 

   

 

Good Afternoon, 

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), Notice of Funding 

Availability (NOFA) has been released. We are sending this Notice of Intent reminder out if 

your agency intends to apply for funding for the 2019 grant cycle and have not done so 

yet. Please send a letter of intent to apply to info@catcharkansas.org, afterwards we 

will send information to you related to the application process, etc. Please note that this 

does not obligate your agency to apply for funds however a letter of intent has to be sent 

to CATCH in order for your agency to apply for funding. 

 

If you have any questions about this process, please contact Doris Turner, CATCH Board 

Member, at 501-244-5420 or by email at dturner@littlerock.gov.  

 

Thank you! 

Michelle Spencer-Gardner 

City of Little Rock 

Housing and Neighborhood Programs Dept 

CATCH Program Coordinator 

500 W. Markham, 120W 

Little Rock, AR 72201 

mspencergardner@littlerock.gov 

Office: 501-371-4439 

Fax: 501-399-3461  

www.catcharkansas.org   
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